
1/2

Continue activities following the story - Who Wants a Piggyback?

By: David Grossman
Illustrations: Gilad Soffer
הוֹצָאָה: עם עובד

Age Group: Preschool (3-5)

 כְּלָלִי 

Proposed Family Activities:

In Gilad Soffer’s illustrations the piano turns into a shark, and the umbrella is
transformed into an eagle. You may want to look at the illustrations together, and
notice the various household items, and the amusing shifts between reality and
make-believe. Perhaps you would like to pick an item or piece of furniture in your
own home, and draw what it turns into in your imagination.
Which rooms and pieces of furniture are on your child’s way to bed, what is their
route to the bedroom? You may also enjoy making a game out of bedtime, and
choosing a funny walk, dance or other movement – perhaps even carrying your
child on your back. Who would buy your “sack of flour”?
Yonatan is deterred by the elephant drawn on the carpet. Sometimes items look
different in the dark. You may want to ask your child whether there are any items
or pieces of furniture in your house that look different at night. You could discuss
their fears together, as well as ways to overcome them.
How does your child get ready for bed? Do you have a special ritual – a hug and
kiss, a prayer, or a song that accompany your transition from daytime to
nighttime? Do you read a bedtime story together? Following this book, you may
want to invent a new ritual by which to say goodbye to the departing day.
Perhaps you would like to share some childhood memories with your child: Did you
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share a bedroom with any of your siblings? Who put you to bed? Were you told
any stories or sung and lullabies before bedtime? Did you sleep with a specific doll
or teddy-bear? Perhaps you can think of a funny story about bedtime from your
past to tell your child.
At Yonatan’s house, a piggyback is called “a sack of flour”. In some Israeli homes,
it’s called “Abu Yoyo”. Does your family have any special names for childhood
games? Did you have any special childhood games where you came from? This
may be an excellent opportunity to teach your child these games.

 

Who Wants a Piggyback is the last PJ Library book you will be receiving this year. We
hope you have enjoyed the books, and wish you a wonderful summer, and a smooth
transition to kindergarten or school!
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